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Upcoming Events & 
Trips 

 Wednesday 23rd 

November—Maths workshop  

 Wednesday 23rd 

November— Parents Evening 

for Hedgehogs and Rabbits 

 Thursday 24th November—

Parents Evening for Squirrels 

and Badgers 

 Thursday 8th December—

Stay & Play 2.00pm—3.15pm  

 Tuesday 13th December-

Christmas Performance 9.30am

-10.00am 

 Tuesday 20th December-

Christmas Performance- 

1.45pm-2.15pm 

 Thursday 22nd December—

School Holidays  

Our Book of The Week: Selection of books 

on ‘People who Help Us’ 

Phonics Focus:  n,m,d,g,o.  

Maths Focus: Positional language—under, on 

top off, behind, in front of, next to, in-between 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Reading Books    

Please ensure your child’s reading book and reading 

record are signed and in their book bags on their book 

changing day. If they are not we cannot change their 

books. Just a reminder, Rabbits and Badgers change 

their books every Wednesday. Squirrels and 

Hedgehogs change their books on a Thursday.  

Cold Weather 

Winter is truly on it’s way and the weather is getting 

much colder! Please ensure your child has a warm coat 

to wear when they are playing outside. Please 

encourage your children to put their coats on and zip 

up independently. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

We are always very busy in Nursery making lots of creative things 

and drawing lots of gorgeous pictures. Sometimes we forget to 

write our name on them and they get lost.  

Can you practise writing your name at home? Ask your grown up 

to write it for you and see if you can copy some of the letters all by 

yourself.  

Another way to practise writing your name is to ask a grow up to 

write it for you and then using different colours write over each 

letter.  We can’t wait to see some of your lovely writing :)  

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


